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Brilliant Banners by Year 7 Artists! 

25 Year 7 students worked like professionals today in 
a special masterclass run by the Art department to 
create a series of Banners and Costumes for the 
Abbey 1000 Schools Heritage Project. 
 
The students made their own collograph print designs 
inspired by medieval tiles and heraldry, as well as 
creating monoprint maps of where they live to form 
the basis of costumes and banner designs for the 
Parade and Picnic in Abbey Gardens on Wednesday 
29th June. 
 
The students were so imaginative and productive all 
day in a hot art room and we are really looking 
forward to seeing all the designs sewn together in the 
next few weeks. 
 

Well done for all that hard work year 7! 

Ms Chacksfield  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Library News 

Big welcome back to our students after a nice break!  

The LRC is still closed, but that does not mean that 
the shelves have been idle!  
 
New books are being stocked and inventory is being 
taken. The LRC will have a new “grab and go” fiction 
area where students can grab a book based on what 
genre they enjoy!  
 
The book return box has been placed outside of the 
LRC area, which will allow students to return the 
books they have read.  
 
Big Thanks to all who have been helping with the 
circulation of books!  
Mr. Walker 

Important Data Collection Sheets 

Data Collection Sheets (which hold telephone 
numbers, emails, etc) for each student will be coming 
home this term. Please make any amendments and 
return via your child to their tutor or the main office. 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to 
Isaac Spiller, year 8, on 
achieving his black belt 
in Kuk Sool Won.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Locker Keys 

We would be grateful if Y11 and Y13 leavers could 
please return their locker key to reception by 24th 
June with a note of your name and locker number. 

Mini Bus Service 

We will shortly be reviewing our minibus provision for 
the next academic year 2022/23. We review our bus 
service route and pricing on an annual basis to ensure 
that the service is both sustainable for the school, 
while also serving the children in our school with the 
longest and most difficult journeys. If you live in the 
Sudbury / Clare / Long Melford area and you would 
be interested in using our bus service next year, 
please register your interest by completing the form 
in this link no later than Friday  17 June. 

https://forms.office.com/r/b67116cD0d 
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Year 8 History Work: French Revolution 

In History, Year 8 are studying the French Revolution and 
have been researching what life was like for the Third Es-
tate during the ancient regime. The students enjoyed find-
ing out about the calling of the Estates General in 1788 
and imagining that they were ordinary people who had 
been asked to draw up lists of grievances and hopes for 
the future (cahiers de doleances). The work that they pro-
duced was beautifully presented and showed excellent 
knowledge and understanding. Some of them even wrote 
their letters in French! 


